
 

School Board Administration Building • 1450 N.E. 2nd Avenue • Miami, Florida 33132 

305-995-1000 • www.dadeschools.net 

 
 
 
 

April 15, 2025 
Eric Carpenter, P.E. 
City Manager  
City of Miami Beach  
1700 Convention Center Drive 
Miami Beach, FL 33139 
  
RE: Request to Amend Resolution 2024-33420 
 
Dear Mr. Carpenter, 
 
I appreciate the City of Miami Beach’s ongoing partnership with Miami-Dade County 
Public Schools (M-DCPS) and your commitment to fostering collaboration between our 
institutions. Your support and the support of the City Commission for the fence installation 
at Nautilus Middle School have been crucial in enhancing school safety and security, 
ensuring a protected environment for students, staff, and the broader community. 
 
As part of our continued coordination, M-DCPS has identified additional required edits to 
the previously agreed-upon fence option. To reflect these necessary updates, we 
respectfully request an amendment to Resolution 2024-33420 to incorporate the revised 
design. Enclosed, please find a copy of the updated design for your review and 
consideration. 
 
We are grateful for your time and dedication in working with us on this matter, and we 
look forward to continuing our strong partnership with the City of Miami Beach. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information or clarification. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request, and we appreciate your consideration. 

 
Sincerely,  

  
  

Dr. Jose L. Dotres 
Superintendent of Schools. 
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